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I strongly support this bill. We are animals just the same as any other animal, and all 

animals deserve to be free and not used in things like circuses. There is no difference 

between enslaving a lion or elephant etc. and forcing them to do tricks, and doing 

that to a human. These animals have the ability to feel trauma and pain, to grieve and 

feel depression, and to understand that they are being controlled or harmed. This 

injustice must end. 


